
In the month of August I attended the meeting of my Auxiliary 5452 by way of 
Google Meet, living in Burns, Oregon and being a Life Member of Ontario, Oregon.  

 
 
As District 6 President I have arranged: Enterprise, Halfway and Ontario’s fall 

meeting for September 16th in Enterprise, Oregon. 
 
 
 As your Department Conductress I am looking forward to the Academy in 

Pendleton on the 12th of this month. I know that our National President will be visiting 
our state in the end of the month, and I hope that Oregon continues to shine. 
 


